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****Provider Alert****

TO:
All AAPS Funded and Medicaid Kansas Providers

FROM:
Daryl Cafferty



Director Provider Relations



(785) 338-9012

DATE:

August 21, 2008

RE:

NPI Number for Claims

As a courtesy, ValueOptions wants to remind you that when submitting claims you should submit your NPI (National Provider Identification) and Tax Identification number. Recent trends have shown that claims are still being billed including the provider and vendor ID numbers.  These two legacy numbers are no longer needed on claims, in fact, when you enter these numbers an error occurs. You do need to submit the Billing/Pay to Address and the Service Address if applicable. By submitting the information above the ValueOptions system is able to identify the correct provider and vendor combination. 

As of October 1, 2008 claims that are submitted including the legacy vendor and provider ID’s will cause the rejection of your batch submission and claims denial. The Billing/Pay to Address and Service Address along with the NPI and Tax ID numbers are all that need to be included to adjudicate your claim correctly. 

If you have any questions concerning this matter please contact your Regional Provider Relations Manager or this issue will be a topic at the PAC Meting/Conference call on August 28, from 3 pm to 4 pm.
Region 1- Erin Pettera 785-608-5643

Region 2- Susan Howard 785-342-4506

Region 3- Raquel Vasquez 785-342-4012

Region 4- Angela Herman 785-608-5585

Region 5- Camay Webber 785-608-5084

Thanks

